GENERAC
e

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE - STOP

Dear Valued Retail Partner:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Generac will be annout
of certain GP15000 and GP17500 portable generators. This recall is being un
cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission and Health

The recall is being conducted to address a risk that the units may not v
from the rollover valve, causing the gas tank to build excess pressure and exp
opened, posing fire and burn hazards to customers. The affected model numt
G0057342, G0057351, G0057352, 005734R 1, 005734R2, 005735R1, and 00

Canada.
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Generac will be offering customers a free repair kit to install a new rollover valve.

To ensure the safety of your customers, please check your inventory t
any of the affected products specifically called out in this listing. If you happ
affected products, please stop any further retail sales of these specific product
immediately. We are in the process of preparing a free repair kit and will rea
that process is complete. If you have any questions in the meantime, or woul
your units, please contact us at 1-888-436-3722 x5688. Please have informat
quantity of units you have on hand.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause to you or your consumel
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have found it necessary to take these steps to ensure the safety of your customers. Thank you for
your cooperation and please contact your Generac Sales Representative if you have any

questions.

- Generac Sales Team




